
10th June 2025


Dear Y6 Parents and Carers, 


Y6 Leavers Books 

EPTFA are organising the production of a Leavers book. The books are high quality and 
long lasting with a page for each child, including their photo and favourite memories of 
primary school written in their own words.


The children will be able to look back for years to come and remember friends, teachers 
and memories from their time at Ecclesall Primary School.


The books are professionally printed by Ecclesall Print and cost £14 each


Please place your order via www.pta-events.com/eptfa by 27th June 2025. 


If you have any queries about the leavers books, please contact us via 
ecclesallptfa.volunteers@gmail.com


Many thanks,


Ecclesall Parents’ Teachers’ and Friends’ Association 

c/o Ecclesall Primary School, High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG │Tel: 0114 2663137 │ E-
mail: ecclesallptfa.volunteers@gmail.com │ Registered Charity No. 1015580 
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